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September 19, 2022  

  

  

 

  

  

Subject:  Discontinuation of 97-3100B, 97-3101B, 97-3106B & 97-3107B Shell Configurations  

  

  

  

This notification is to inform you of Amphenol Industrial’s decision to discontinue the straight split shell, 

nonenvironmental backshell option for the 97 Series product line.  This option is denoted by the “B” after the 97-3100, 

973101, 97-3106 and 97-3107 shell styles.  

  

Deterioration of the die cast tooling used for this backshell option is getting to the point where it is no longer producing 

quality parts and the limited volumes sold do not justify retooling this product.  

  

Product will continue will be supplied until inventory is exhausted.  Please consult Amphenol for availability.  

  

Amphenol has removed these configurations from the current online catalog and will make sure they no longer exist on 

any price list.  

  

Amphenol is recommending the use of the “A” straight solid, non-environmental backshell option as a replacement 

(973100A, 97-3101A, 97-3106A & 97-3107A respectively.)  Both backshell options are pictured below.  

  

Split shel (97-3106B shown below)l:  Solid shell (97-3106A shown below):  

  

     
  

Please note this does not apply to the 97-3108B 90 degree product only the straight versions as depicted above.  
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